
Sept. 13» 1979

Mrs. Arthur Cowen Jr.
480 Park Ave.
New York, N.Y. 10022

Dear Mrs. Cowen:
Laura has asked me to write to you and thank 
you for your letter. She enjoyed your visit 
very much.
It is correct that you should use 85B color 
connection filter for clouds with black and 
white film. However, this is for western 
skies, and may not be the case in eastern 
light. Laura suggests that you try a sample 
roll of film to be sure.
Laura is looking forward to visiting with 
you again.
Sincerely,

Mary Sue Walsh 
secretary to Ms. Gilpin
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